From: |
Sent: 14 February 2017 08:10
To: Planning

Subject: FW: 2016/1345/P

Please consider the environment before printing this email.
From: Madlani, Rishi (Councillor)
Sent: 13 February 2017 22:19

To: Planning and Public protection
Subject: REF: 2016/1345/P

Dear Planning Officers,

I understand that the proposed application REF: 2016/1345/P envisages the inclusion of windows which
look directly in to Crab Tree fields, including the Children's Play area. I find this highly inappropriate as an
application for this location for this reason.

Please can you mark my objection to this.

Kind regards,

Rishi

Rishi Madlani

Labour Councillor for Bloomsbury Ward

Alongside Cllr Adam Harrison & ClIr Sabrina Francis

Chair - London Borough of Camden Pensions Committee

rishi.madlani(@camden.gov.uk

Surgery details: http://democracy.camden.gov.uk/mgUserInfo.aspx?UID=1850
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